15005 Ozzi Street, Winter Garden, FL 34787

For More Info Visit
www.15005ozzi.info

Denise Gregorie and Rachel Gregorie
Clock Tower Realty
407-463-0080
Denise@ClockTowerRealty.Net
https://www.zillow.com/profile/denisegregorie/

5 Beds | 4 Baths | 4240 Sqft
689900
IMMACULATE HOME IN POPULAR WINTER GARDEN COMMUNITY!
Built in 2015 by Meritage, this spacious, 5-bedroom home offers more than
enough room for the whole family. Upon entering the home, you’re greeted by
a large dining room and formal living room. As you pass the wood staircase,
you’ll find an open great room and a fully equipped kitchen that features a
mosaic tile archway, stainless steel appliances, a stylish backsplash, dinette
area and granite countertops. Just off the kitchen are French doors that lead out
to an oversized, lanai that covers the entire width of the home and a large back
yard, perfect for family activities. The first floor also features a large, flex
space as well as a guest bedroom with a full bathroom - a convenient option for
visiting guests. On the second floor, an oversized bonus room provides plenty
of room for fun and an adjacent media room/flex space. Also upstairs, the
owners retreat boasts a large owner’s bath with garden tub and granite counter
tops. The second floor also features 3 additional bedrooms with walk-in
closets, 3 full baths with granite and laundry room with sink. Other features
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include three-car tandem garage with a wall of custom cabinetry and blinds
throughout home. Verde Park Community offers a neighborhood playground
and is conveniently located to major highways, hospitals, restaurants, shopping
and popular downtown Winter Garden. This home shows like a model!

